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Children, Young People & Family Support Scrutiny Committee 

Actions update for meeting on 5th December 2013 

 

Action  Minutes Update  
 

R
A
G 

Requests the Policy and Improvement Officer to: “draft a letter, to be 
signed by the Chair of the Committee, and to be sent to all Sheffield 
Members of Parliament, expressing the concerns raised by the 
young people regarding their inability to access Carers Allowance 
 

5th 
September 

The letter has been signed by the Chair and sent to the 6 
Sheffield MP’s.  2 responses have been received to date.  
 

 

6.4 (d) and requests, that the Policy & Improvement Officer writes to 
the (teenage pregnancy) service on behalf of the Committee to 
congratulate them (on the excellent results achieved)  
 

10th October Complete – the letter has been signed by the Chair and 
sent to the Chair of the Sheffield Sexual Health Network, 
Steve Slack 
 

 

6.4 (e) requests information to be sought from Social Care teams to 
assess how many teenage pregnancies result in adoption. 
 

10th October Amy Buddery is in the process of gathering this 
information.  

 

6.4 (f) requests a full breakdown of the City by area with the 
numbers of teenage pregnancies in each postcode; 
 

10th October Amy Buddery has sent a report with this information added 
in; this has been shared with Members of the Committee.  

 

6.4 (g) requests a report back on the wider factors surrounding 
teenage pregnancy resulting from the work carried out with the 
University of Sheffield 
 

10th October This work is still at the planning stage. DO will catch up 
with Amy Buddery in early February regarding the update 
report.  

 

6.4 (h) requests that a review be conducted into the quality of sex 
education currently provided for young people with Special 
Educational Needs, 
 

10th October DO has spoken with Sue Greig regarding this. Sue has 
confirmed with the PSHE review team that they will 
incorporate provision for children and young people with 
special educational needs into the review. The timescale 
for completion of the PSHE review is currently mid-
January.  DO will catch up with Sue in late January / early 
February regarding an update on this work.  
 

 

6.4 (i) requests a further report to the Committee in June 2014, to 
assess the progress of the new integrated service.  

10th October This has been added to the 2014-15 Work Programme.   
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